From: Max Menzies

Sent: Sunday, 13 September 2020 10:47:40 AM

To: DiBiase, David

Subject: FW: Monday Night Council Meeting Outdoor Dining in front of Chooks

David,
Has this been properly advertised and considered?

Yours sincerely,

Max Menzies

From: Max Menzies I
Sent: Sunday, 13 September 2020 10:43 AM

To: 'McDonald, Greg' <Greg.McDonald@Willoughby.nsw.gov.au>; '‘Council's Email'
<email@willoughby.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: I
I ic-wright@willoughby.nsw.gov.au'
<nic.wright@willoughby.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Monday Night Council Meeting Outdoor Dining in front of Chooks
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What is your view about this? Have you been told? | am surprised no one has mentioned it to me. | was
there as recently as yesterday doing gardening. Outside Post Office is now a bit better. Take a look.
Whilst | am very supportive of small business | don’t know whether this will really help Simon. | don’t
often see people eating chickens inside. | thought it was more ‘take away’. No? It is mostly quite busy.
Let us see plans. Have they been on display in Hampden Road on the front of 108? Maybe | have missed

them.

Will it be a couple of small tables like Zucchero which are put inside at night? Is the footpath at that
location wide enough? Do we really want to upset the much admired streetscape in Hampden Road. Will

it deter the street drinkers or will they still sit there?

Has this been advertised? Has it been considered by APA and Artarmon Village? Should it wait until new

streetscaping?
Comments please before Monday night’s meeting.
What are the views of Councillors? Did they know about it?

Yours sincerely,

Max Menzies
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